
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are writing to inform you that Newton Hill 
Community School is supporting Save the 
Children’s Christmas Jumper Day appeal on 

Friday 10th December 2021. Children are invited to 
wear a Christmas jumper or a Christmas outfit. A 

donation of £1.00 for Christmas jumper Day would 
be appreciated, all of which will go directly to Save 

the Children. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Miss Spence, Miss Ackroyd and the School Council 
 
 
 
 
 


